Board of Abatement-Meeting Minutes-January 19, 2017
Town of Proctor

Board Members Present: R. Grace, W. Champine, J. Jozwiak, C. May, R. Beyette, B. Baccei, C. Lisananti,
C. Franzoni (3:35)

Others Present: Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Jones

Board of Abatement hearing called to order at 3:30 PM by Celia Lisananti, Vice Chair and Clerk

Mr. Jones discussed his petition for abatement regarding his property at 4-6-8 Green Square which was
destroyed by fire on November 21, 2016. The building is scheduled to be torn down in spring 2017 and

the cellar hole will be filled in. The foundation will be left with only the top layers pushed in before
filling.

Mr. and Mrs. Jones left at 3:40 PM with the understanding that they will be notified of the board’s
decision.

The board then met in deliberative session and discussed abatement for the Jones property. It was
unanimously decided to abate the real estate taxes from November 21, 2016 until June 30, 2017 on the

building only. The amount of abatement is $1,531.45.

Meeting adjourned at 3:45 PM




